# Brecksville Women's Club Newsletter



Editor: Jan Sebesy Distribution: Ellen Blackburn

April 2020

www.brecksvillewomensclub.com

### <u>President- Mary Jane Opatrny</u>

regretfully we must cancel all of our activities at Woodside for the months of April and May. Creekside has cancelled their Dine and Dash program until further notice.

We have the funds to honor our scholarship commitments. These will be delivered when the schools select the recipients.

Hopefully this crisis will be over soon and we can return to our daily routines.

Please take care of yourselves and have a pleasant summer

## <u>Second Vice President –Sherry Petkovsek</u>

Unfortunately, our April program will be cancelled. I will try to reschedule our March and April programs next year. Stay healthy.

## <u>Third Vice-President – Audrey McNulty</u>

During these uncertain times, we are cancelling our Spring Fashion Show and Luncheon for this year. If you have already paid for the event by check, Carol Telischak will be shredding the checks.

Since we are not having the meeting for March, I thought a little Irish Humor might help.

#### Irish Philosophy

There are only two things to worry about; either you are well or you are sick. If you are well, Then there is nothing to worry about.

If you are sick, There are two things to worry about; either you will get well or you will die. If you get well, There is nothing to worry about.

If you die, There are two things to worry about; either you will go to Heaven or Hell.

If you go to Heaven, There is nothing to worry about. If you go too Hell, You'll be so darn busy shaking hands with your friends, You won't have time to worry!

## Bridge – Sherry Petkovsek

Our bridge for May will be cancelled. See you next year

February Winners: <u>1st Place</u> Barb Began <u>2nd Place</u> Audrey McNulty

## Nominating Committee - Ellen Blackburn and Morna Sosahr

This is the Slate of Officers for the Executive Board of the Brecksville Women's Club for 2020 - 2021.

President Mary Jane Opatrny Recording Secretary Katherine Bolon
First Vice President Gretchen Mates Corresponding Secretary Jo Ann Schentur
Second Vice President Sherry Petkovsek Treasurer Carol Telischak
Third Vice President Audrey McNulty Trustees Annette Gorris and Dorothy Szymanski

## Sunshine

Our sympathy to Pat White on the passing of her husband.

Message from Jo Ann Schentur when she received her email copy of the newsletter: Will miss seeing all of you and sharing friendship and laughter. I pray you all stay well. Jo Ann